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Top DEP Stories 
 
WITF/StateImpact: Mariner East 2 construction has resulted in dozens of spills, documents show 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2017/07/19/mariner-east-2-construction-has-resulted-in-
dozens-of-spills-documents-show/?_ga=2.31505273.679889780.1500468215-882895250.1471610849 
 
Mentions 
 
DuBois Courier-Express: Sandy Twp. I&I study: Repairs, replacements recommended 
http://www.thecourierexpress.com/news/sandy-twp-i-i-study-repairs-replacements-
recommended/article_8af8d3b3-f66a-568f-9482-c65156cb3d81.html  
 
Times News: Weissport discusses burning law 
http://www.tnonline.com/2017/jul/19/weissport-discusses-burning-law 
 
Air 
 
Express Times: Bethlehem area residents told to shelter in place due to fire (PHOTOS) 
http://www.lehighvalleylive.com/bethlehem/index.ssf/2017/07/bethlehem_area_residents_told.html 
 
Post-Gazette: Brian O'Neill: Don’t hold your breath for better air in Pittsburgh 
http://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/brian-oneill/2017/07/20/brian-o-neill-pittsburgh-air-pollution-
air-quality-alert-pa/stories/201707200019  
 
Climate Change 
 
WTAJ: Are our nights getting warmer? 
http://www.wearecentralpa.com/weather/are-our-nights-getting-warmer/769311342 
 
Allegheny Front: Your Environment Report for July 20, 2017 
http://www.alleghenyfront.org/your-environment-report-for-july-20-2017/  
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Reading Eagle: Reading authority hires firm to help in greening of Penn Street 
http://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/reading-authority-hires-firm-to-help-in-greening-of-penn-
street 
 
abc27: Adventure PA: Kings Gap Environmental Education Center 
http://abc27.com/2017/07/19/adventure-pa-kings-gap-environmental-education-center/ 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Susquehanna Riverkeeper hosts Paddle and Play 
http://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2017/07/susquehanna-riverkeeper-hosts-paddle-and-
play/  
 
Shamokin News Item: State officials tour AOAA and Knoebels 
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http://www.newsitem.com/news/2017-07-
20/Today%27s_Top_Stories/State_officials_tour_AOAA_and_Knoebels.html  
 
Corry Journal: Thompson announces $30,000 to combat disease that’s killing Pennsylvania’s bats  
http://www.thecorryjournal.com/hometown/article_7c61b7e6-6c8d-11e7-8e5f-4f547708e54f.html 
 
Observer-Reporter: Rebel, Rebel float trip mixes kayaking, history and fun 
http://www.observer-reporter.com/20170720/rebel_rebel_float_trip_mixes_kayaking_history_and_fun  
 
Post-Gazette: Regatta goes all out — and way up — to celebrate 40th anniversary 
http://www.post-gazette.com/life/recreation/2017/07/19/EQT-Three-Rivers-Regatta-securs-
internationally-renowned-Red-Bull-Flugtag-Soars-Competition/stories/201707190130  
 
Tribune-Review: 'Reimagining' Westmoreland's many advantages 
http://triblive.com/opinion/featuredcommentary/12518495-74/reimagining-westmorelands-many-
advantages 
 
Tribune-Review: Scientists plan to trick Zika-carrying mosquitoes into breeding themselves out of 
existence 
http://triblive.com/news/healthnow/12527133-74/scientists-plan-to-trick-zika-carrying-mosquitoes-
into-breeding-themselves-out-of-existence  
 
Tribune-Review: Springdale kayak launch, new restrooms ready at marina 
http://triblive.com/local/valleynewsdispatch/12523558-74/springdale-kayak-launch-new-restrooms-
ready-at-marina  
 
Tribune-Review: Shaler gets $200K in funding toward Three Rivers Heritage Trail extension 
http://triblive.com/local/hamptonshaler/12509066-74/shaler-gets-200k-in-funding-toward-three-rivers-
heritage-trail-extension  
 
Energy 
 
Pennlive: Will TMI closure end in a meltdown for Pa's electricity consumers? 
http://www.pennlive.com/opinion/2017/07/will_tmi_closure_end_in_a_melt.html#incart_river_index 
 
Reading Eagle: There is a downside to electric vehicles 
http://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/letter-there-is-a-downside-to-electric-vehicles 
 
Citizens’ Voice: Panel discussion: Many say solar saves money over time 
http://citizensvoice.com/news/panel-discussion-many-say-solar-saves-money-over-time-1.2219439 
 
Post-Gazette: Pa. policymakers must value nuclear energy 
http://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/letters/2017/07/20/Pa-policymakers-must-value-nuclear-
energy/stories/201707190020  
 
Oil and Gas  
  
Chambersburg Public Opinion: Nuns with pipeline protest chapel now suing US regulators 
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http://www.publicopiniononline.com/story/news/2017/07/19/nuns-pipeline-protest-chapel-now-suing-
us-regulators/492295001/ 
 
Lebanon Daily News: Sunoco wins in W. Cornwall public utility fight 
http://www.ldnews.com/story/news/2017/07/19/sunoco-wins-w-cornwall-public-utility-
fight/488786001/ 
 
WITF/StateImpact: Lebanon County zoning board denies challenge to Mariner East 1 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2017/07/19/lebanon-county-zoning-board-denies-challenge-
to-mariner-east-1/?_ga=2.232159320.679889780.1500468215-882895250.1471610849 
 
State Impact: Mariner East 2 construction has resulted in dozens of spills, documents show 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2017/07/19/mariner-east-2-construction-has-resulted-in-
dozens-of-spills-documents-show/ 
 
Delaware County Daily Times: Opposition to Mariner Pipeline a bipartisan issue 
http://www.delcotimes.com/general-news/20170719/opposition-to-mariner-pipeline-is-a-bipartisan-
issue 
 
Philadelphia Business Journal: Pa. senator says Sunoco didn't notify homeowners about drilling 
https://www.bizjournals.com/philadelphia/news/2017/07/19/dinniman-sunoco-pipeline-mariner-east-
drilling-wat.html 
 
Delaware County Daily Times: Editorial: Sunoco must move to ease public concerns 
http://www.delcotimes.com/opinion/20170719/editorial-sunoco-must-move-to-ease-public-concerns 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Pa. senator says Sunoco didn't notify homeowners about drilling  
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2017/07/19/dinniman-sunoco-pipeline-mariner-east-
drilling-wat.html  
 
Vector Management 
 
abc27: Dauphin County collects more West Nile-infected mosquitoes 
http://abc27.com/2017/07/19/dauphin-county-collects-more-west-nile-infected-mosquitoes/ 
 
WGAL: Mosquito population expected to explode in Susquehanna Valley  
http://www.wgal.com/article/it-s-prime-mosquito-season-in-the-susquehanna-valley-and-its-raising-
health-concerns/10329811 
 
Levittown Patch: 4 More Levittown-Area Mosquitoes Test Positive For West Nile 
https://patch.com/pennsylvania/levittown/4-more-levittown-area-mosquitoes-test-positive-west-nile   
 
Waste 
  
Centre Daily Times:  World’s plastic waste could bury Manhattan 2 miles deep 
http://www.centredaily.com/news/business/article162475788.html  
 
Observer-Reporter: Owners of collapsed building in Washington face new problems 
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http://www.observer-
reporter.com/20170719/owners_of_collapsed_building_in_washington_face_new_problems  
 
Tribune-Review: Brentwood seeks grant to help demo building 
http://triblive.com/local/southhills/12521993-74/brentwood-seeks-grant-to-help-demo-building 
 
Water 
 
York Daily Record: Pa. must stop muddying the Susquehanna  
http://www.ydr.com/story/opinion/editorials/2017/07/19/pa-must-stop-muddying-susquehanna-
editorial/492694001/ 
 
York Dispatch: Philly Water Department probing cockroach swarm from manhole 
http://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/news/local/pennsylvania/2017/07/18/philly-water-department-
probing-cockroach-swarm-manhole/103796984/ 
 
Philadelphia Newsworks: Thousands of cockroaches emerge from manhole 
http://www.newsworks.org/index.php/local/item/105762-thousands-of-cockroaches-to-emerge-from-
a-manhole-and-swarm-neighborhood?_topstory 
 
Sunbury Daily Item: Pipe replacement won’t cause rate increase for residents 
http://www.dailyitem.com/news/local_news/pipe-replacement-won-t-cause-rate-increase-for-
residents/article_b580eb7b-f4be-5d8f-bfd8-5e89234ba122.html  
 
Centre Daily Times: Two Centre County water infrastructure projects receive funding 
http://www.centredaily.com/news/local/article162464028.html  
 
GANT News:  Sandy supers hear sewer system report 
http://gantdaily.com/2017/07/20/sandy-supers-hear-sewer-system-report/  
 
Clearfield Progress News: Wolf announces $2M investment in Clearfield County water line project 
http://www.theprogressnews.com/news/local/wolf-announces-m-investment-in-clearfield-county-
water-line-project/article_f8204524-f1a1-5ef8-91c9-0bb984d8c714.html  
 
Centre Daily Times: The battle for the Slab Cabin Run watershed (Opinion) 
http://www.centredaily.com/opinion/article161313413.html  
 
Centre Daily Times: Inconvenient truths (Opinion) 
http://www.centredaily.com/opinion/article162313943.html  
 
Citizens’ Voice: Sewer permits halted over leak in Back Mountain 
http://citizensvoice.com/news/sewer-permits-halted-over-leak-in-back-mountain-1.2218774 
 
Bradford Era: Robotic underwater lab helps track Lake Erie water toxins  
http://www.bradfordera.com/news/state/robotic-underwater-lab-helps-track-lake-erie-water-
toxins/article_5ce289fa-10d8-5202-b295-2aaca588af98.html 
 
Meadville Tribune: Public takes out fluoride frustration at Meadville City Council meeting  
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http://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/public-takes-out-fluoride-frustration-at-meadville-city-council-
meeting/article_f8a62932-6cf5-11e7-b06b-1bc3e778b2af.html 
 
Meadville Tribune: FULL STORY: Boil-water advisory issued by Vernon water authority after line break  
http://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/full-story-boil-water-advisory-issued-by-vernon-water-
authority/article_9c1ce0ee-6cd1-11e7-b46a-1b51d7189f7a.html 
 
Meadville Tribune: LETTER: Fluoridation shouldn't be based on what other areas are doing  
http://www.meadvilletribune.com/opinion/letter-fluoridation-shouldn-t-be-based-on-what-other-
areas/article_c3fef328-68a2-11e7-b213-5baf987fa0c7.html 
 
Meadville Tribune: LETTER: Will fluoride supporters continue to make choices 'for the poor'?  
http://www.meadvilletribune.com/opinion/letter-will-fluoride-supporters-continue-to-make-choices-
for-the/article_cae4b954-6b34-11e7-8ac0-4be5f84eb7be.html 
 
Corry Journal: Lateral pipe break 
http://www.thecorryjournal.com/news/article_115c1564-6c9b-11e7-9d0d-
531dcc836be8.html?referer_url=/news/article_115c1564-6c9b-11e7-9d0d-531dcc836be8.html 
 
WTAE: Pittsburgh advances plan to replace private lead water service lines for city residents 
http://www.wtae.com/article/pittsburgh-advances-plan-to-replace-private-lead-water-service-lines-for-
city-residents/10331898  
 
Tribune-Review: Delmont pinpoints areas of stormwater infiltration 
http://triblive.com/local/murrysville/12509501-74/delmont-pinpoints-areas-of-stormwater-infiltration 
 
Tribune-Review: Legislation allowing PWSA to replace private lead lines advances 
http://triblive.com/local/allegheny/12526032-74/legislation-allowing-pwsa-to-replace-private-lead-
lines-advances 
 
Post-Gazette; Pa. cites turnpike for erosion control problems but says heavy rain caused McDonald 
flooding 
http://www.post-gazette.com/local/south/2017/07/19/McDonald-flooding-pa-turnpike-southern-
beltway-construction-joseph-fay-co-excavation/stories/201707200061  
 
Post-Gazette: Lead line replacements could cost PWSA customers 
http://www.post-gazette.com/local/city/2017/07/19/pwsa-lead-line-replacements-pittsburgh-water-
bills/stories/201707190158  
 
Tribune-Review: Shaler approves pipe lining repairs  
http://triblive.com/local/hamptonshaler/12509221-74/shaler-approves-pipe-lining-repairs  
 
Tribune-Review: Brentwood Borough set to review municipal storm water management 
http://triblive.com/local/southhills/12526077-74/brentwood-borough-set-to-review-municipal-storm-
water-management  
 
Miscellaneous 
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Delaware County Daily Times: Coebourn Elementary honored as a Green leader in Pa. 
http://www.delcotimes.com/general-news/20170719/coebourn-elementary-honored-as-a-green-
leader-in-pa 
 
Centre Daily Times:  Panel:  Dakota Access-style protests could become commonplace 
http://www.centredaily.com/news/business/article162427273.html  
 
Meadville Tribune: County leaders to vote on LORD Corp.'s temporary tax exemption request  
http://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/local_news/county-leaders-to-vote-on-lord-corp-s-temporary-
tax/article_e38ee7ff-2d15-5a27-8def-e7b221ae59fd.html 
 
Daily American: Train derailment in Confluence 
http://www.dailyamerican.com/news/local/somerset/train-derailment-in-
confluence/article_28707d99-7fa1-5aa1-ba72-3c3867b6e993.html  
 
Daily American: Train derailment in Confluence, road remains closed 
http://www.dailyamerican.com/train-derailment-in-confluence-road-remains-closed/article_1223cb48-
6c84-11e7-8ccd-ab1c5335127f.html  
 
Tribune-Review: Train derails in Somerset County 
http://triblive.com/local/regional/12524836-74/train-derails-in-somerset-county  
 
Observer-Reporter: Chartiers firefighters respond to transformer fire at Allegheny Ludlum plant 
http://www.observer-
reporter.com/20170719/chartiers_firefighters_respond_to_transformer_fire_at_allegheny_ludlum_pla
nt  
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Fire at former ATI plant in Washington County 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2017/07/20/fire-at-former-ati-plant-in-washington-
county.html  
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: U.S. Steel Clairton to test emergency systems Tuesday 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2017/07/20/u-s-steel-clairton-to-test-emergency-
systems.html  
 
WTAE: Fayette County employee parking lot collapses in Uniontown 
http://www.wtae.com/article/fayette-county-employee-parking-lot-collapses-in-uniontown/10328322  
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